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From: 0O'Connell, Shane

Sent: Wed, 13 May 2009 09:29:08 +1000
To: Iddles, Ronald

Subject: RE: 3838

Ron,

No worries. 1'd say at this stage it is likely to be after the 22nd.

Shane

From: Iddles, Ronald

Sent: Wednesday, 13 May 2009 8:59 AM
To: O'Connell, Shane

Subject: 3838

| understand you are arranging this.

If possible can it be after 22 May 2009. | am a dinner speaker for 300, and it would be
diffiuclt to get someone else to do it.

Regards

Ron IDDLES

Detective Senior Sergeant
Homicide Squad

412 St Kilda Road, Melbourne.
Ph 0 Mob



